	Doc# TP-2018-0157 
Liaison Statement
	[image: image1.png]






	LIAISON STATEMENT

	Title:*
	oneM2M reply to ITU-T SG 17 LS on Latest activities on IoT security

	Source:*
	oneM2M Technical Plenary

	Date:*
	2018-05-24

	To:*
	ITU-T Study Group 17

	Copy:
	

	Response to:
	SG17-LS102

	Send replies to:*
	oneM2M_liaison@list.onem2m.org 

	Contacts*
	François Ennesser, francois.ennesser@gemalto.com

	List of attachments:
	None


Introduction


oneM2M thanks ITU-T Study Group 17 for their LS on Latest activities on IoT security in ITU-T SG17..
oneM2M would like to remind to ITU-T SG17 that the oneM2M security specification TS-0003 provides extensive frameworks aiming to address application and device enrolment and security operation on management in the context of the oneM2M Service Platform, whose specifications have been endorsed by ITU-T SG20 as ITU-T Recommendations. Secure software update and privacy protection are among the services addressed by the oneM2M security specifications. Identity-based cryptography is being discusssed in the context of Release 4, and past releases comprise a security threat analysis (neM2M TR-0008). We therefore encourage ITU-T SG17 to reference relevant oneM2M documents as part of their future deliverables and remain open to more active collaboration on these matters.
All oneM2M specifications are publicly available and can be downloaded at http://www.onem2m.org/technical/latest-drafts 

oneM2M invites ITU-T SG17 members to send any technical questions and comments to TechQuestions@list.onem2m.org, for which you can subscribe at the below address:
http://www.onem2m.org/technical/developers-corner/documentation/technical-questions  

The oneM2M Technical Plenary will appreciate to be kept informed on future ITU-T SG17 deliverables and looks forward to further fruitful collaboration.
Actions
1. oneM2M kindly invites ITU-T SG17 members to consider the value of referencing the oneM2M security specifications as part of their ongoing work, and is pleased to offer any further assistance that may be necessary on this matter.
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